
SERDS Industry Brief Questionnaire CQs and Responses 

Question 
# 

Question Response 

1 What are you looking for in a new supplier over and above 
what you are getting from your current contract? 

The Authority is looking to work with a partner collaboratively, working 
against the required outcomes. This includes building and developing 
applications, as well as supporting and maintaining them. Please note 
that this may change in the ITT pack that is published. 

2 Given there are three separate programmes under the 
current contract, with RSP and EMP operating in a 
different governance model to the Waste Tracking 
Programme, is there a particular driver or benefit for 
keeping them together going forward under the SERDS 
contract procurement? Or would you consider separating 
the scope out so that one or more programme is delivered 
through an alternative route to market, particularly if 
there were benefits in doing so? 

It should be noted that currently the scope of the Waste Tracking 
workstream has now been removed. It is possible that these outcomes 
will be brought back into the contract scope after the contract has been 
awarded as this contract will be made available to all of DEFRA and its 
ALBs to use. Please note that this may change in the ITT pack that is 
published. 

 

 

 


